
Dear Mrs Sandberg, 

Another brilliant evening of music and singing from our children last night. Every year, I am blown 

away by the sheer amount of talent but perhaps more remarkable is the level of courage that is 

shown – simply stepping up on to that stage and performing in front of a room full of adults is no 

easy feat. Year after year though our children take a deep breath and do it despite the obvious 

nerves for many of them which I believe says a lot about the safe, nurturing but challenging 

environment we provide them to help them feel able to do this. 

And, as has been my experience and observation at this and other events, the children sitting at the 

sides watching the performances were attentive and well behaved and showed real camaraderie to 

each other. 

Congratulations to you, Mrs Johnson and all staff involved and of course the children for a 

thoroughly enjoyable evening. 

Best, 

Stephen 

Stephen Sibbald 

Vice Chair, Borough Green Primary 

 

 


